
                          
 

KCTL Volunteer Committee 

Kings County Tennis League has created a new Volunteer Committee as part of its mission to                
spark the potential of children living in and around Brooklyn public housing.  

Volunteers will participate in this committee in order to: 

● Share Ideas and Take Initiatives for Volunteer Engagement 
● Share Ideas and Take Initiatives for Volunteer Recruitment 
● Assist KCTL with Special Projects 

 
Volunteer Engagement: 
Our volunteers are amazing! They spend a lot of time both on and off the court serving the                  
students of our communities. KCTL wants to make the volunteer experience a fruitful one. How               
can we better prepare our volunteers? What creative training methods might be more             
accommodating and engaging? How do we empower volunteers to take initiatives for their own              
benefit and enjoyment?  
 
Volunteer Recruitment: 
KCTL is growing! We always need more volunteers both on and off the court. New volunteers                
arrive via word-of-mouth. Our volunteers know best about what attracted them to KCTL. How              
else can they assist in the recruitment process?  
 
Special Projects:  
KCTL has special projects that are either pre-planned or come up unexpectedly. These scenarios              
tend to require the involvement of non-staff. We would like to call upon the volunteers of our                 
committee to assist us accordingly.  
 
We look forward to a successful Volunteer Committee for years to come.  
 
If you have any questions about KCTL’s Volunteer Committee, please contact our KCTL             
Co-Program Managers: 

Rob Gerstman : ​Rob@kingscountytennisleague.org 

Adam Joyce: ​AdamJoyce@kingscountytennisleague.org 

kingscountytennisleague.org        ·       1 Dock 72 Way,  7th Floor Brooklyn, NY 11205        ·        EIN: 
27-3170420 
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